
Professional Clothes Closet 
 
 
The PEAK Professional Clothes Closet has hit the ground running in 2019 with the funds provided 

by the WKU Sisterhood!  To date, $3,483.92 has been spent on remodeling current space within 

Grise Hall.  The remodel is not 100% finished and open to students on a weekly basis yet, but has 

already allowed us to serve students who have upcoming interviews in a more welcoming 

environment.  Due to the publicity from the WKU Sisterhood event, we have seen a substantial 

increase in donations of clothing items from community members, as well as WKU Alumni 

community members.  We hosted our Spring Clothes Closet event on February 19 and served 121 

students, with 97 students finding something that worked for them and 178 total items given 

away.  The summer break will allow time to finish the closet and have it up and running with 

available office hours in the Fall of 2019.   

 

A student who visited the closet just last week posted her appreciation on Facebook saying, “WKU 

is amazing.  The Gordon Ford College of Business offers an entire closet of business clothes for 

men/women for interviews or important meetings!  I had a big interview today…I went in and 

found nice dress shoes and asked when I need to return them – THEY COMPETLELY GIVE IT 

TO YOU FOR WHEN YOU NEED THEM IN THE FUTURE!  Continue with your day, just a 

humble brag on the best university in the world”.   

 


